
 

Minutes for the Regular Board Meeting  
of the 

Lane Agricultural Fair Association  
Board of Directors 

 

Our Mission:   
The fostering, encouraging, and developing of Agricultural, Horticulture, Domestic Industry, Mechanics, 

Household Economy, Stock raising and the dissemination of useful information on these subjects. 

 

The Lane Agricultural Fair Association Board of Directors met for their regular 
Monthly Meeting on September 7, 2021, in the Pottawatomie Township 
Community Building at 402 S. Kansas Ave. Lane, Kansas. 

 

CALL TO ORDER  

Meeting was called to order at 7:03 pm 

 

ROLL CALL 

Maxine Goodwin, Merry McBride, Liz Drenkhahn, Karen Register, James 
Savage, Renee Keele, and Bob Beach.   

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES FROM LAST MEETING 

Minutes from the August meeting were read and approved. 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

Merry delivered the Treasurer’s Report. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

James gave an overview of what we were looking a for the Committee 
Chairperson positions and there was some discussion and questions, as well 
as talk about getting more volunteers from the community to become more 
involved.   

There was discussion about not being able to hear he PA during the parade. 
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James read about the election and a brief discussion of Bingo on September 
12th.  There are only 4 board members available to help, but they felt certain 
they could handle it.  It was discussed to have a Bingo schedule for the rest of 
the year, so each event would be properly staffed. 

There was much discussion regarding the small amounts of profits on certain 
things at the fair.  It was discussed about the cost for repairs. 

There was discussion regarding the horse show and whether to have it next 
year or not. Having belt buckles for livestock was discussed. 

 

ADJOURNMENT   

It was moved by Merry and seconded by Liz to adjourn.  Motioned passed.  
Meeting adjourned at 8:13pm. 

 

 

_____________________________ 

Carol Fletcher, Secretary 


